
May 17, 2024 
Addendum No. 2 

BL048-24 
Bristol Lane and Nelson Drive Water Main Replacement 

***BID SUBMITTAL DEADLINE HAS BEEN POSTPONED UNTIL MAY 24, 2024, 
NO LATER THAN 2:50 PM** 

The following additions/changes modify the Bid No. BL048-24 “Bristol Lane and Nelson Drive Water Main 
Replacement Contract Documents, dated April 2024, as first advertised on April 03, 2024.   

I. Modifications:

M1.  In the Notice of Bid, under the paragraph Bid Submittal Date and Location, CHANGE the
date shown from “May 20, 2024” to “May 24, 2024”. This date change should also be changed 
throughout the Frontend documents. 

All bidders shall acknowledge receipt of this addendum by inserting its number and date in the Bid Form. 

Failure to do so may subject the bidder to disqualification. This addendum forms a part of the Contract 

Documents. 

Sincerely, 

Brittany Bryant, CPPB 

Purchasing Associate III 


